Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 9:43 AM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: Help advance Pollution Cap HB 3470

From: Pamela Driscoll [mailto: pamelacypress@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 9:32 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Help advance Pollution Cap HB 3470

Greetings, Ms. Patrino;

[ have been researching global
warming/climate change for the last 20 years
or more. The latest, best peer reviewed
science on this issue is at the very least,
alarming. Over 30 positive climate change
feedback loops have kicked in since 2011,
speeding up this crisis. Every day we put off
significant action on this issue, the problems
resulting become potentially

catastrophic. This is not an exaggeration.
Oregon HB 3470 would be a good start for
the state of Oregon to help mitigate climate
change. At every level of government as well
as business and individual; significant and
real action is needed. Energy and resource
conservation, alternative use of resources and
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clean, renewable energy infrastructure needs
to be invested in and prioritized.

As a government worker, you have a duty to
do everything in your power to help
Oregonians have a healthy future. At this
point that is in real danger.

Please help advance this bill forward!

Pamela Driscoll

Dexter, Oregon 97431

541-937-3007



